
 

 
 
HWH/HTU/REV       23rd November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Manchester Trip – Y10 Art 
 

 

The Art department are offering students the opportunity to develop their work through a visit into 
Manchester city centre. This visit will allow the pupils to gain marks for the research element of their 
project, by taking numerous photographs of landmarks around the city.  
 

This trip will take place on Wednesday 29th November 2023. We will walk to the local tram stop and 
walk around the city centre before travelling on a tram back to Beswick and returning to school. will 
be leaving school at 9:40am and return by 12:30pm. Students will be accompanied by Academy staff 
at all times and no parental contribution is required for this trip. 
 

Students must wear full academy uniform and maintain the highest standards of behaviour as TEMA 
ambassadors. 
 
 

If you require any further information and do not wish for your child to attend this trip, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

Hannah Whittingham 
 
Mrs Whittingham 
Teacher of Art  
 


